
 
 

 

  

 

 25.01.24 – Willow Open 

Evening for Orange 

Blossom Parents 

30.01.24 – National Story 

Telling Week 

05.02.24 – Children’s 

Mental Health Week 

06.02.24 – E Safety 

Workshop for Parents 

07.02.24 – Chinese New 

Year Event 

12.02.24 – Walk To School 

Week  

16.02.24 – Half Term 

Holidays  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Outdoor Area  

We have successfully secured some funding from Bupa to 
develop the front of school. Over the next few months we are 

going to use the funding to create a community library and 
wellbeing garden. This will provide our families with the 

opportunity to share books, sit in a garden to reflect, be in the 
moment and somewhere to remember loved ones who are no 

longer with us.  

We are very excited about the project and can’t wait to see 
the end result.  

We would love for the project to be a community 
development and are asking for any volunteers who could 

help us create the shared areas.  

If you are able to volunteer or donate any items, please speak 
to the admin team who will pass your details on to the senior 

leadership team.  

Children’s Mental Health Week 

 

Starting on 2nd February we will be celebrating this 
year’s theme of ‘My Voice Matters’. Further details 

of how to promote the right of your child’s voice will 
be sent out nearer to the date.   

 


